
 

 

August 24, 2021 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65101 

 

RE: Ionex Communications, Inc.  

 Cancellation of Registration to Provide Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol Services 

File No. DA-2019-0358 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

This filing is submitted on behalf of Ionex Communications, Inc. (“Company” or “Ionex”) to request 

cancellation of the Company’s registration to provide Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol 

(“VoIP”) service within the state of Missouri. Ionex was granted authority to provide VoiP service 

pursuant to the Order issued under File No. DA-2019-0358 on May 31, 2019. The Company does not 

have any Missouri customers, has ceased operations within the state of Missouri, and requests 

cancellation of the above cited VoIP Registration effective at the earliest possible date. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 

via email to croesel@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Carey Roesel 

 

Carey Roesel 

Consultant 

 

cc. A. Valencia (via E-mail) 

Office of Public Counsel 

tms:  MOv2102 

CR/sp 

 

 

 


